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St. Clair County Health Department Resumes Walk-in Rapid COVID-19 Testing  
  
  

The St. Clair County Health Department (SCCHD) will resume “walk-in” rapid COVID-19 testing on 

Wednesday, January 19. Quantities are limited.  We recommend testing for individuals who are sick, 

have symptoms, or on day 5 after exposure regardless of symptoms. 

“Walk-in” rapid COVID-19 testing is a self-testing process using a testing kit located outside of the 

building.  Testing must be done onsite at the time of visit and is completed from an individual’s car (or 

outside of the building). Appointments are strongly encouraged. Schedule an appointment on the 

website www.scchealth.co or call (810) 987-5300. Testing hours are Mondays, 10:30am - 6:00pm and 

Tuesday through Friday, 8:30am - 4:00pm 

SCCHD is still experiencing higher call volumes. Please allow up to 48 hours for a returned phone call 

or consider emailing COVID-19 questions to COVID19@stclaircounty.org. Additional testing locations 

are on our website.  COVID-19 updates are posted on the SCCHD’s website www.scchealth.co and on 

social media @scchdmi.          
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